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[EXTERNAL] Landlord Incentive Program 

Dear Mayor and Council Persons: 

I'd like to take the opportunity to personally promote and invite you as public officials and concerned citizens to 
participate in this program to help get a few more folks off the streets and out of the bushes. 

If some of you who have space would undertake this and get the ball rolling ... others may follow in your path. 
Than I< You for considering. 
We are gathering a list of Elected officials, homeless advocates, and other prominent citizens who we have extended 
this invite to. We will provide acknowledgment by name on social media to any new landlord from the list who opens 
their home to help clear our streets. With that injunction hanging in the wind until June 2020 we need to recruit about 
1500 concerned citizens who have space for a boarder. It's our hope that many will follow your compassionate lead. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Landrus 

https://www.pressdemocrat.com/news/8870037-181/nonprofit-offers-landlords-incentives-to 
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